

## **Grange Community Junior School**

Wren Way, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 8TA

Headteacher Ms P Burgess BEd (Hons)
Telephone/Fax: 01252 542196
Email: adminoffice@grange.hants.sch.uk
www.grange.hants.sch.uk



July 2021

## Dear parents/carers

## School uniform

There are an increasing number of children in school who are not wearing the correct uniform or PE kit. We are aware that sometimes children 'lose' their uniform or school shoes in the morning, or children are actively choosing not to wear it. We have impressed on the children that it is their responsibility to look after their school uniform and shoes and make sure that they are put away carefully after school so that they can be found in the morning.

Please support us in making sure that your child has the correct uniform and PE kit every day. We understand that children grow out of clothes and shoes, and we ask you to keep an eye on this so that you can get new uniform or shoes before they grow out of it. We have a good supply of nearly new uniform from £1.00-£2.50p an item. Contact the office staff with the details of what you are looking for and we will see if it is available. If your child grows out of their uniform/shoes, replacements can be purchased inexpensively at local supermarkets.

We appreciate that it is near the end of term, and understand reluctance to purchase new items if your child is in year 6, but it is important to maintain standards in school. If your child is persistently wearing incorrect uniform or PE kit from September they will be loaned the correct items whilst at school.

Thank you for your support.

P Burgess Head teacher